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I. Project Updates 

• Coffer Dams: This year we will be rebuilding a coffer dam between Black 
Bear and Cougar Drives. We have a design in place and are currently 
accepting bids/ estimates. 

 
II. Dam Updates 

Our engineers are currently starting the work for the Cordry Lake Dam Hazard 
Classification Assessment. This will include a topographic survey, hydrologic and 
hydraulic analysis, and inundation mapping. 
 
After this important step a spillway capacity analysis will be completed. 
 

III. Other Information 

• The free seminar on Purple Martin and bird habitats is February 6th 

• Rusty Fields will be installing the remaining bat boxes as a volunteer 
project at the Lakes.  

 
 


